QVIoving Forward to Further HNR Efforts

e CDC remains committed to HIV prevention
community planning — Community voices are
essential!!

CDC is launching several new prevention program
and capacity building announcements and a revised
community planning guidance within the next 1 — 2
years.

Newly revised CDC guidelines will be released, e.g.,
partner services, as well as counseling and testing in
non-clinical settings.






